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100G▪EPON10G .3ca upstream PMD

 10G EPON uses RS(255,223) FEC and the optical parameters are defined 
in 802.3, Tables 75-6 and 75-8.

 802.3ca has selected LDPC(18493,15677) FEC for 25G upstream channels 
in order to obtain a 1.5 dB coding gain.

 This same LDPC FEC will be used by upstream .3ca 10G channels from 
25G/10G ONUs.

 Question: should .3ca 10G channels take advantage of this 1.5 dB coding 
gain in order to relax 10G upstream optical parameters?

– Specifically, improved OLT receiver sensitivity would allow for lower ONU 
transmit power 

 Propose not to do this

– 10G EPON (symmetrical) ONU PR30 (29 dB loss budget) modules are already 
able to meet the existing Tx specification (4 dBm) at low cost

– Therefore do not create a new class of optics. We want US0-B to use the same 
exact optics as 10G EPON. (US0-A will be the same except for the different 
wavelength).

– Therefore 10G upstream .3ca channels should point to the same Tables 75-6 and 
75-8 in 802.3.

– The additional coding gain will be used for extra margin in the (10G) OLT 
receiver.  If anything, the dual-rate OLT Rx will likely need the extra 1.5dB more 
than the ONU Tx will.
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100G▪EPONMotion

.3ca 10G upstream channels associated with 25G/10G ONUs, 
operating on US0-A or US0-B wavelengths, should re-use the PMD 
requirements of 10G EPON in 802.3, Tables 75-6 and 75-8, with the 
following exceptions

1. Bit error ratio (max) should be changed from 1e-3 to 1e-2

2. Footnote “a” in Table 75-6 should refer to .3ca LDPC FEC

3. A different “wavelength (range)” should be specified for US0-A

Moved: Ed Harstead

Seconded:

For: 

Against:

Abstain:
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